Introductory email                              				(NEED PASTOR’S APPROVAL)



SUBJECT: 	Important Message from «Church_Name»
		Message from «Pastor_Name»
		Check out our New Giving Options!

Dear %%Salutation%%,

I have exciting news! To make it easier for you to support our church and the important ministries we provide, «Church_Name» is launching a new online giving program. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You can make all your contributions to «Church_Name» via automatic payment from your checking account or credit/debit card – just as you may do now with your mortgage, household bills, and other monthly payments.  This is a great way to simplify your giving – and it’s the most cost-effective, environmentally-friendly way for us to receive your gifts.          
Sign up is easy, and I hope you will take a minute to enroll right now. Visit www.churchwebsite.net and securely enroll online today.
You can review the enrollment process by clicking on the video link below – it gives you a quick look at how easy it is to enroll and manage your account. 
                           [image: ]
I recommend this program, and I hope you will sign up today.  Thank you so much for considering supporting our church electronically, and may God bless you and your loved ones!

In His name,
«Pastor_Name»
Pastor
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